
 

Clarendon Courthouse Civic Association 
26 September 2020 

 
Chair Bill Ross, Park and Recreation Commission, Arlington County 
 
On behalf of its members, and the residents of the Clarendon and Courthouse 
neighborhoods, the Clarendon Courthouse Civic Association (CCCA) submits the 
following letter regarding the Proposed Renaming of Henry Clay Park. 
 
On August 20, 2020, we were contacted by Peter Zirnite, President of Lyon Park 
Citizens Association, regarding the proposal to rename Henry Clay Park for 
Zitkála-Šá. After sharing this proposal among the membership of CCCA, there 
were no comments, questions, or concerns submitted about the renaming proposal. 
 
Sincerely, 
Clarendon Courthouse Civic Association 
 
Casey Nolan 
President 


